
Important Dates &  

Upcoming Events  

Monday 14th May:  

Whole School 

Cross Country  

Monday 14th May:  

Foundation 2019 

Information Night 

at 7:30 pm  

Tuesday 15th ñ  

Thursday 17th May:  

NAPLAN testing  

Friday 18th May:  

Moyne District 

Cross Country       

@ Wetlands  

 

Monday 21st ñ

Friday 25th May:  

Education Week  

Wednesday 30th 

May:  

Curriculum Day  

 

Wednesday 6th 

June:  

Interschool Winter 

Sports Competition  

         May 10th,  2018 

Term 2, Week 4  

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

School Council is a group comprising of both staff and parents that play a  

vital role in Victorian government schools.  Acting as a team, council supports 

the principal to provide the best possible educational outcomes for students.  

In 2018 the Port Fairy Consolidated School Council has the following         

members:  
 

Principal ð Kath Tanner  

DET reps ð Cynthia McLaren, Debbie Dowell, Emily Clark & Karen Argent  

- President ð Ebony Perrin  

- Vice President ð Brendon Condon  

- Parent Reps ð Tracey OõConnell, Sally Anderson, Ashley Baxter, Ian Tebbutt, 

Ashlee Wilkie & Ed Thomas  
 

School council has a number of objectives and they are:  

- Assist in the efficient governance of the school  

- Ensure that its decisions affecting students are made in the best interests of 

the students  

- Enhance the educational opportunities of the school  

- Ensure the school and council comply with any requirements set by the    

Department.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the members for their               

commitment to School Council and the time they devote to the job of           

reading minutes, agendas, reports, policies and so on.   

 

This week Mr Walz, Ms Clark and I attended two days of professional learning 

on the teaching of systematic phonics.  We all were inspired by the material 

presented and are eager to start putting some of the key concepts into 

practise.  

On a sad note, Mr Beekhofõs sister passed away last Thursday.  On behalf of 

the school community I would like to extend our heartfelt sympathy to Bob 

and Lynda.    

I would also like to welcome Mae Carreon to our school community.  Mae 

comes from Macarthur Primary and is in Year 6.   

I wish all the mothers in the school a happy Motherõs Day on Sunday, have a 

peaceful and relaxing day.  

                                                                                                           ééé.Kath 
 

 

Please note that due to the inclement weather,  the Whole 

School Cross Country event will now be held                    

next Monday (14th May).  

 



Please note these awards will be presented at  tomorrowõs assembly starting at 2:55pm.  

 0/1 C - Eva Deimos   

For showing her love and enthusiasm for learning at all times. Well done Eva.  

0/1W - Frankie Gleeson   

For always working hard to learn new things and improve her understanding.             

Well done Frankie!  

1/2A - Nina Hoey   

For applying her love of learning in all areas to learn new things and develop existing 

skills and knowledge.  

1/2D - Grace Haldane  

For showing love of learning in all curriculum areas.  

3/4B -  SaõAd Hafeel Mohamed 

SaõAd is a happy learner who works to his personal best and displays a great love of 

learning. Well done SaõAd.  

3/4D -  Kyeisha Huntly  

 Admire the way you work through challenges and setbacks and take on feedback 

and knowledge to learn new things.  

3/4M - Eliza Ross  

For being a kind and generous member of the class, always thinking of others and 

showing a love of learning in all that we do.  

5/6D - Lana Glynn  

For showing the key attributes of the character strength: Love of Learning,                  

Persistence, motivation and having fun were displayed not only throughout the week, 

but all year so far! Well done Lana.  

5/6H - Abi Langley   

Your focused approach and desire to seek and use feedback demonstrates a  won-

derful love of learning. You set an inspiring example to your peers.  

5/6S ð Ela Fraser  

For being a considerate, kind and generous leader in our classroom. Keep up your   

positive attitude and love of learning.  

 

 


